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‘Strive to Achieve’ 
Be Safe 

Be Responsible 

Be Respectful 

 

 

  Dates for Diaries 

Friday 2 August SPECIAL FOOD DAY 

Monday 5 August Book Club closes 

Monday 12 August P&C Meeting @ 1pm  

Sunday 18 August Vietnam Veterans Day (see invitation in newsletter) 

Friday 23 August School Opinion Surveys due 

Wednesday 28 August Read to Me Day 
Friday 30 August Under 8’s Day 

Wednesday 4 September German Day – Yrs 4-6 

Friday 6 September P&C Disco 

Wednesday 18 September Leadership Day at Booyal School – Yrs 4-6 

Thursday 19 September P&C Meeting 

 

NO CASH PAYMENTS CAN BE ACCEPTED FOR BOOK CLUB ORDERS.  Thank you 

P&C Meetings are held on the 3rd Thursday of every month at 3.15pm  

School Banking is held every Tuesday 

Uniform sales – every Friday morning from 8.30 – 9.00am 
 

 

Principal Notes 

Welcome back! We finished last term with a visit from the School Improvement Unit (SIU). Over two days, they 
interviewed school staff, regional staff, parents, students, community members and local politicians to get a 
true understanding of how our school is working. Thank you to those parents who had a chat with the review 
team. The findings from the review will now be the foundations for our next quadrennial school report or ‘four 
year strategic plan’. The SIU offered many commendations for the wonderful things they had noticed while 
they were here including, the great community connection we have through the Woodgate Readers, The RSL 
and many other Woodgate/Goodwood community groups. They were also impressed with the current 
transition to high school processes that we had in place, which includes our successful year 4-6 leadership days 
at the end of each term. A full report will be presented to the school in the next few weeks. We look forward 
to sharing that when it is available.  
 
Thank you Mrs Bolitho.  
At the end of last semester, Mrs Cassandra Bolitho made a personal decision to not continue teaching at 

Goodwood State School. We would like to thank Mrs Bolitho for her service to our school this year and the 

many years before that. We wish her continued success with her personal and family endeavours. The Year 3-6 

class enjoyed many successes during the first semester with Mrs Bolitho and will miss having her as their 

second teacher. We look forward to Mrs Bolitho’s involvement in our school for many years to come as one of 

our valued parents!  

Mr Steven Albert has been appointed to our school as the suitable replacement for Mrs Bolitho. We look 

forward to enjoying many exciting learning experiences with him this semester. As of week 3, Mr Albert will 
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join us every Monday. This will mean the principal’s administration day (the day Mr Nastasi is working in his 

office) will be moved to Monday.  

I am sure you will join me in welcoming Mr Albert to our wonderful school community.  

Here is a little bit about Mr Albert.  

My name is Steven Albert. I have just moved to Bundaberg this week after studying in 

Brisbane. I am passionate about sport, with my favourite hobbies including playing 

rugby league and soccer. I’m really looking forward to bringing some fun activities to 

the 3-6 class this term, especially in my favourite subject Science where we have some 

fun ideas planned for the semester. If you have any questions, or just want to have a 

chat, feel welcome to come say G’day on Mondays! 

 

 
 

Classroom News 

 
Congratulations to  

 

Ben, Isis, Diesel &    

 

Thyler who were  

 

Students of the Week  

 

for Week 10 of Term 2. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Diesel,  

Thyler, Felecia, Tamalin, Lilly, 

Kaleena, Jordan, Tanika,  

Charlie, Ava M, Shaylah,  

Amanda  and Mikayla  



who were all awarded  

“Gotchas” in Week 10 of Term  

2.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Club 

 

Book Club order forms are attached to this newsletter.  Orders close on Monday 5 August.  If possible 

please use the LOOP ordering system as we do not accept cash payments for Book Club through the 

school.   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Thanks to Chappy  

Ralph, the upper class  

have grown some  

great vegetables  

including this very  

large oriental radish.   

Chappy Ralph cut it up  

and shared it with the  

children and staff who  

ate it raw.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Notices 

 



P&C Notices 

Containers for exchange program: If anyone has containers with the 10c symbol on them at home, and would 

like to donate them to the P&C, the collection bins are located under the stairs leading to the office. Thank you 

to the students and families who have donated some so far. 

The money raised throughout the year goes towards the end of year event for the Yr 6 graduating students. 

Uniform information: 

The P&C have reduced their prices on skorts and shorts. The sizes range from 4 – 12. 

Skorts - $10.00,  Shorts - $10.00,  Shirts - $21.00,  Hats - $12.00 

Our uniform coordinator will be available for uniform sales every Thursday morning before parade 

 

 


